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ZAMBIA'S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF IRELAND, 10th NOVEMBER 2021.

Madam President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of Ireland to the Third UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive national report and update provided.
We commend the Irish Government for coming up with strategies to tackle domestic, sexual and gender- based violence through the National Strategies. 
In the spirit of a constructive dialogue , Zambia  wishes to recommend to Ireland the following:

1.To ratify the core United Nations human rights treaties to which it was not yet party.
2. To allocate sufficient budgetary and human resources to the Irish Human Rights and Equality Commission in order for it to discharge its functions effectively.
3. To develop a new National Action Plan against Racism with clear indicators, timeframes and resources in compliance with the Durban Declaration and Programme of Action.
We wish to conclude by wishing Ireland a successful review.

I thank you Madam President.
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